Dear Professor,

Greetings from ICBAE conference group!

On behalf of the organizing committees, we would like to thank you for your support and the favors you have done to ICBAE 2017.

ICBAE 2017 which is sponsored by HKCBEES was held successfully in Osaka, Japan during March 28-30 with positive feedback from participants. Prof. Byoung Ryong Jeong from Gyeongsang National University, Republic of Korea and Prof. Kokyo Oh from Center for Environmental Science in Saitama, Japan have attended the conference as keynote speakers. Many researchers, engineers, academicians as well as industrial professionals from all over the world have presented their research results and development activities.

















Now, ICBAE 2018 is under preparation. We are looking forward to meeting you in the next year!

Best regards,



ICBAE Conference Group of HKCBEES